
 

 

 

REPORT FOR DRINKSTONE PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 19 JUNE 2023 

 

FOOTPATHS 

 

No major issues to report. 

 

One comment received from a local resident regarding overgrown shrubbery at the north end of 

footpath 18. This has now been cut back and the whole length of this path is easily accessible. 

 

The majority of paths have been cut in recent weeks thanks to all our volunteers who have again 

agreed to assist at various locations. 

 

Some new directional signs have been replaced and this is ongoing where required. 

 

 

Malcolm Turner 


